
LONG ISLAND 
                 TOURETTE SYNDROME ASSOCIATION 

launches it’s first   
Cans For Kids Campaign       

 

                                   
  

Support Long Island TSA and go GREEN!!!!!!!  
for the 2008-2009 school year 

 
It is simple… 

Just start collecting cans and bottles in your home, school, clubs, 
neighborhood, church, temple or wherever…… 

 
Return cans and bottles to a recycling center and bring donations to 

our meetings or send your donations to:  
Long Island TSA 

P O Box 615  
Jericho NY 11753 

 
Any kid CAN participate!  

Let’s support Long Island TSA and be GREEN!!!! 
We CAN do it!! 

Make sure to include Cans for Kids with your name, address, phone 
number and e-mail when you send in donations  

 
The top three collectors will receive prizes, which will be awarded at our last 

meeting of the 2008-2009 school year: 
June 4th at 7:30pm 
DeMatteis Center 

One Northern Boulevard 
Old Brookville 


